
We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 
At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 

responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 
relevant agencies. 
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A great start! 
It has been a great start back after half term as we 
count down to Christmas! The children have returned 
to school so enthusiastic and ready for every day. It is 
such a pleasure to work with the children. 
 
This half term has also started with a wealth of exciting 
opportunities and there will be many more from now 
until Christmas. The new term started with an archery 
assembly. The children were very excited and were so 
engaged by the assembly. We hope to start an archery 
afterschool club in the new year. More information will 
follow nearer the time.  
 
Drumming and wheelchair basketball have continued 
and the children are making such great progress in both 
lessons. The children love these lessons and can always 
be seen with a smile on their face.   
 
Before the first week was out, it was time to ‘rock’ with 
our ‘Rockstar Day’. The children looked fantastic in 
their rock costumes and really enjoyed the day listening 
to different music and practising their maths on TT 
Rockstars. Please encourage your children to use TT 
Rockstars at home; it is such an invaluable tool in 
supporting maths. If you have any questions about it, 
please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
We worked with Severn Trent to understand the 
journey and importance of water. The sessions were 
very interactive and funny. The children could be heard, 
across school, laughing in the hall. 
 
Time was given in week one to wear red and address 
the issue of racism. The children really understood that 
we must stand up against such behaviour and treat 
everyone as we expect to be treated. 
 
Finally, this week, we helped DCP Drums with their 
Children in Need Challenge! DCP Drums are aiming for 
one million drum hits throughout November and we 
helped them get started with a bang!  
 
What a great and fun-packed start to the term! 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

 

School Events - November 
 
This is the most up-to-date list and more opportunities may arise 
over the coming weeks. I will keep you informed of any 
developments.  
 
Mon 15th Nov – Y4 Hockey at CFS (am) 
Mon 15th Nov – Y3 Hockey at Lambley with Mr. Clayton (pm) 
Tues 16th Nov – Y2 group Gymnastics at Manor Park (am) 
Wed 17th Nov – Drumming lessons (pm) 
Wed 17th Nov – Y1/Y5 Wheelchair Basketball (pm) 
Mon 22nd Nov – Y3 Hockey at Lambley with Mr. Clayton (pm) 
Wed 24th Nov – Y6 Science lesson at CFS (pm) 
Wed 24th Nov – Drumming lessons (pm) 
Wed 24th Nov – Y1/Y5 Wheelchair Basketball (pm) 
Mon 29th Nov - Y3 Hockey at Lambley with Mr. Clayton (pm) 
 
 

 

Quidditch Day 
 
A quick reminder that we have booked a Quidditch Day for all 
children on Tuesday 7th December. 
 
This is a great opportunity for the children to try a new sport and 
enter the world of Harry Potter. I know the children are so excited! 
 
A short plea from me. Can we please have all contributions of £3 
per child sent into school by Friday 3rd December. We are working 
so hard to provide a wealth of new opportunities for the children 
this year and we do need your support. The money will help 
contribute towards the overall cost and your support means we 
can continue to offer such wonderful opportunities throughout the 
year. Thank you.  

 
 
 


